\TomKarsh _

| am extremely concerned and in oppositin to the closure of Hickox Road. ‘We recently
xperienced a major fire at the property next door to ours and it was only through timely

response from the local fire district that the fire was contained to only one building.

Hickox Road is the shortest access route between the Cedardale Fire District station and
ur area.

Furthermore Hickox Rd is at a majbr freeway interchange which makes it the logical
access for our area as oppposed to either Blackburn or Stackpole roads.

am not in opposition to the BNSF expansion plans but rather any proposéd closure of
Hickox Road. ‘




